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Dear NFP of the Netherlands

The Federal Office of Public Health informs you that persons resident in the Netherlands were on board flight EZS1356 from

Amsterdam to Geneva on 10.09.2020. A person sick from Covid-19 was travelling on this flight. You will receive data of persons

who were in close contact with the infected person.

The seat number of the index case was [EE It is not known whether this person wore a mask during the flight. She started to

develop symptoms on 09.09.2020 and was tested positive for Covid-19 on 12.09.2020.

The password will be sent separately.
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